
9b2. Invited guest speakers for the Composers’ Forum (MU300) 
 
• email correspondence with Martin Bresnick, Yale University 
 

 

 
 
 



• email correspondence with Peter Westergaard, Princeton University 
 

 
 
 
• email correspondence with William Bolcom, University of Michigan 
 
12/12/07 
William Bolcom wrote: 
> Carol Wargelin will be back at this email address as of 12/15.  Please check with her.  It 
should work. 
> --------------------------------------------------- 
> Sincerely, 
> William Bolcom 
> 3080 Whitmore Lake Rd. 
> Ann Arbor, Mich.  48105-9649 
> ph - 734.769.1041 
> fax - 734.769.1426 
> wbolcom@umich.edu <mailto:wbolcom@umich.edu> 
> www.williambolcom.com 
> www.bolcomandmorris.com 
 
>> William Bolcom wrote: 
>> 
>>> I'll be in Boston the last week of February for the new 8th Symphony.  Maybe there'll 
be a moment  I can come talk.  Why not ask Richard Ortner (we will be doing a residency of 
sorts with Boston Conservatory) and Tony Fogg at the BSO if I can squeeze in a talk over at 
BU? 
--------------------------------------------------- 
Sincerely, Bill 
William Bolcom 
3080 Whitmore Lake Rd. 
Ann Arbor, Mich.  48105-9649 
wbolcom@umich.edu <mailto:wbolcom@umich.edu> 
www.williambolcom.com / www.bolcomandmorris.com 


